From: La'Tanya Tumbs <Idfosterthomas@gmail.com>
Date: Tue, Jul 14, 2020 at 3:59 PM
Subject: Resignation-Effective Immediately

To: Soror Doctor Stacey Hunt <shunt@harvey152.org>, rfranklin@harvey152.org
<rfranklin@harvey152.org>

Greetings,

Please accept this correspondence as my official resignation from my current teaching position for the
upcoming 2020-2021 school year, effective immediately.

I sincerely thank you for your leadership and the opportunity to serve the staff, students and community
of Gwendolyn Brooks Middle School.

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or if I can assist further.
Respectfully submitted,
La'Tanya Tumbs

773.988.2445

Idfosterthomas@gmail.com



